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GIVE KIDS A CHANCE WISHES TO THANK YOU FOR
YOUR HELP AND DONATIONS SO GENEROUSLY GIVEN
THROUGHOUT THE PAST YEAR.

We are very pleased to report that the number of scholarship students Give Kids
is supporting has expanded significantly. Last year we had twenty-four
scholarship students in Guatemala and at the moment we have fifty-one, and in
addition we have twenty scholarship students in India. Our agent in Guatemala
and her volunteers are helping us to manage the students, assisting them with
problems and emergencies and ensuring their success in their studies.

| Maria Mercedes is one of our scholarship students in Guatemala. She is in the

‘ 7th grade and has two siblings. Her father died in an accident two years ago.
Her mother cleans houses and does laundry which only brings home $200
monthly, not nearly enough to support the family. In her own words, Maria tells
her story and expresses her gratitude:

Scholarship Students

“The sudden death of my father changed my life. I miss his love, his laughter, playing
and spending time with him. This is why the Give Kids a Chance scholarship is so very
important to my family and me. It allows me to continue studying and to carry out my
dreams, so it is not only a benefit, but a responsibility. Without the financial assistance
[rom my scholarship, I would have had to leave school to find work even though I am

only in Grade 7. Thank you for helping me.”

In our efforts to back up our scholarship program we support two lunch
projects in smaller towns in Guatemala where the children come after
school, receive a nutritious meal and are involved in classes where they
receive homework assitance, workshops regarding violence, problem
solving, sexual education and are exposed to other areas of life such as
music, drama and fine arts. We are supperting more than

300 children in these centres.
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